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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Apologies for not notifying you last week that I have decided to revert back to a less frequent 
newsletter during the term.  The move to a weekly newsletter was in response to the lockdown and 
keeping parents in touch with remote learning and sharing the successes of students whilst working 
remotely.  Now we are back in college I feel that a half termly newsletter will reduce the burden on 
emails as well as give us plenty of time to curate all the wonderful news items and updates to share 
with you.  The newsletter for this half term will be shared with you by 9th February. 
  
COVID Numbers 
  
Here are the current COVID-19 numbers for each year group.  These are not all PCR confirmed due 
to no longer needing a PCR confirmation of a test result. 
  
Year 7 - 9 
Year 8 - 13 
Year 9 - 8 
Year 10 - 7 
Year 11 - 3 
BLSF – 0 
  
School of Rock 
  
If you are fortunate to have tickets for our college production of School of Rock, then you are in for a 
wonderful treat.  We held our first show last night and the students, the band and the whole of the 
backstage crew were phenomenal.  We will make sure to share lots of photos and stories in our 
newsletter towards the end of the half term. 
 
Yours faithfully   
  
  
  
Simon Warburton   
Principal   
 


